
HB 1671 -- TEXT MESSAGING WHILE DRIVING

SPONSOR: Kratky

Currently, anyone 21 years of age or younger is prohibited from
texting while operating a moving motor vehicle on any highway in
Missouri. This bill removes the age limit and prohibits anyone
operating a noncommercial vehicle from texting while driving unless
the device allows for voice-recognition hands-free texting and is
being used in that manner.

This bill is the same as HB 27 (2015).


